
Holiday Neighborhood Association 
 
Labor Volunteers needed for Movies in the Park! 

Beginning 2023 and onward 

Note: The tasks involved are physical, requiring the ability to lift heavy equipment 
(50 lbs) and set up and take down the movie screen.  

Also note: a vehicle is required for transporting the generator and other 
equipment 

 

Tasks consist of: 

• Receive movie DVD in the mail.  
Note: The movies will be pre-selected 

• Pick up and drop off heavy generator before and after each movie to 
Sunbelt Rentals or Home Depot. Vehicle needed. 

• Set up and take down of movie screen before and after each movie. 
• Set up and take down of Audio/Video equipment before and after 

each movie. 
• Night of Movie: Set up all equipment, play movie, take down all 

equipment. Training will be provided! 
 

If the movie season is completely volunteer driven, it will allow for 3-4 movies per 
summer. If there are none or not enough volunteers to do the physical labor, the 
Park will hire a production company which will allow for 1-2 movies per summer.  

 The movies will be pre-selected each year.  
 

If you are interested in helping with the physical labor involved in producing the 
Movies in the Park, please email meg@rpmhoa.com. 

mailto:meg@rpmhoa.com

